
 

UN CONSUL GENERAL ADDRESSES JAIN UNIVERSITY STUDENTS ON  

`LEADERSHIP IN THE 21ST CENTURY`  

Jain University was privileged to welcome Mr. Philip Min, the Consul General of the United States 

based at Chennai to its Center for Management Studies campus on 28 January 2015. The Consul 

General addressed a select group of Undergraduate Business Management students and Faculty 

on `Leadership in the 21st century`. He later had an interactive session in which he responded to 

a range of questions not just on the theme of his presentation but on India- United States Relations 

and the Visit of President Obama to India. The Consul General was accompanied by Mr. George 

Mathew from the United States Consulate.  Dr. Sandeep Shastri, Pro Vice Chancellor, Jain 

University and Prof. Dinesh Nilkant, Centre Head, Center for Management Studies, Jain University 

were present during the occasion.  

 

 

                           Consul General Philip Min addressing the students  

 



 

 

 

                              Consul General interacting with the students  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Consul General being thanked by Dr. Sandeep Shastri, Pro Vice Chancellor, Jain University, 

as Prof. Dinesh Nilkant, Centre Head, CMS – Jain University, delivers the Vote of Thanks 


